
Weekly Sports round up 


Sept 4th - 8th 2023 

Hurling 

Our 1st year hurlers have begun their journey in the school and great to see so many 

students out on the field and on the astro the last two Friday's.  

Our Junior and senior hurling teams have been training for the last two weeks in 

preparation for a historic year where both will take part in Leinster "A" competitions in 

league and championship.  



In preparation for the season ahead, we hosted our first ever Senior Hurling 7's 

tournament which saw 14 teams take part over a 3 hour round robin and knock out 

stages. Teams from Coláiste Eoin, Ard Scoil Rís, Benildus College, St.Aidan's, Maynooth 

and Gaelscoil Cólaiste Dhoire all took part in what was a great day of hurling. One of the 

St.Fintan's teams was victorious on the day after an exciting final against Ard Scoil Rís. 

The Nora Arthur memorial trophy was presented by former principal Mary Fox and Nora's 

twin Daithí to end a special day at our school. 

Nora Arthur Memorial cup winners 2023 with Mary Fox, Eva Arthur, Elizabeth Fox and Daithí Arthur 

RUGBY 

Junior Rugby kicked off the rugby season last week with a friendly against King’s Hospital. 
Despite trailing 22-12, they came back to win 31-29 with a last minute Eoin Garvey try. 
Shane Hanratty scored a hat-trick, Louis Sanfey scored one and Nicky Sheridan 
contributed six points from the tee.  



Our Senior rugby team has a highly successful trip down to Glenstal Abbey this week. 
Great weather and a convincing 29-12 win. Tries scored by Luca Macari-Kelly, Tomasso 
Juvara, Fionn Heaney, Oisin Daly McGrath and Tadg Young 


